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February 21, 2023 
 
Audubon Families, 
 
We are revisiting expectations and ensuring that all students know and understand the 
Student/Parent Cell Phone or Wireless Communication Device (WCD) Contract.  Any 
student who has a cell phone must have a contract filled out and on file.  We are 
resending the WCD to all families so that we can update the forms on file.  Even if your 
child currently has a WCD contract, please return the updated form.  All contracts will 
be noted in FOCUS.  If your child does not have a cell phone, we are asking that you 
write your child’s name on the WCD and write No Cell Phone.   
 
At Audubon, cell phones must be turned off and in your child’s backpack once they get 
on campus.  Students should not be carrying their cell phones or have it on their person 
once on campus, and cell phones should remain in your child’s backpack until they leave 
the campus.  If your child rides a school bus, this is an extension of the school day, and 
cell phones should not be out or used until your child exits the school bus.  Students 
have the responsibility to abide by Cell Phones Contract following School Board Policy 
5136.  Possession of cellphones/WCDs by a student at school during school hours is a 
privilege that may be forfeited by any student who fails to abide by the terms of this 
policy or abuses this privilege. 
 
We must work together, and I am asking for your help and support to reinforce these 
expectations.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Candace M. Jones 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


